
NWNA Board Meeting 

June 12, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. and was held at Panera Bread. Chris Fast, 

Kat Todd, Barb Adams, John Bildsoe, and Mary McKenna were present. 

 

We had a discussion regarding the matching grant that funds our annual picnic. The 

deadline for submitting our grant proposal is Friday, June 21. 

 

Our picnic date is August 8 from 5:30-8:30 p.m.  

 

We discussed possible entertainment options, balloon twisters, signs, ice cream (Metro 

Church of Christ helped scoop last year and we are hoping will do it again this year). 

We also talked about ordering a Port-a-potty, children’s games, and other possible 

entertainment.  

 

Barb will look into live music. Barb and Kat will get together within the next few days 

to complete the grant application.  

 

Land use: John received a land-use notice about 9 trees being removed, 66 trees 

remaining on NW 9th.  

 

Kat talked about loud noise issues in the neighborhood. John suggested that this might 

be a topic for an upcoming general meeting.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:38 p.m. 

 

 


